
   
 

  

 

 

 

 

                         

                                                    ISSUE 7  – Friday  22nd October 2021 

  
ATTENDANCE MATTERS – This Week’s Attendance 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

88% 100% 89% 94% 86% 92% 91% 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

St. Aidan’s Church of England Primary School 
NEWSLETTER 

‘Let your light shine’ – Matthew 5:16 

 

 

Address   London Fields, Billinge, Near Wigan. WN5 7LS   
Email       staidansb@sthelens.org.uk      
Website   www.billingestaidans.co.uk                                       

Head Teacher   Mrs R Fisher   
Telephone         01744  678042    
Twitter                @staidansb                               

HARVEST – thank you for your kind donations for the 
Storehouse Project in Billinge. All donations have been 
collected by the Storehouse. 
 
SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATION DEADLINE: This 
is Sunday 31st October 2021. 
 
HOLIDAY CLUB – We didn’t have enough interest this time 
for holiday club but there will be future clubs running with a 
lot more promotion and advertising . The children will 
receive an assembly too about what’s on offer.  
 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS – Please see the attached PDF 
for the after school clubs run by Sport4Kids after half term. 
 
WELL DONE – to our office staff who ran a whole school 
Bingo today. The children loved it and we have more 
planned for the future. Many thanks for all the donations 
we raised over £300.  
 
THANK YOU to everyone using School Money – any 
problems with logging on please contact the school office. 
 
We hope you loved the Rudolph Christmas Card designs . 
Please can all orders be placed on return to school after 
the half term holiday – 1st November. School money can 
be used to pay and please make sure you return your 
child’s design to school so that it can be sent away.  
 
PARKING – Please continue to park respectfully. We are 
aware of residents reacting forcefully infront of our pupils. 
We have asked that they remain calm infront of children. 
The PCSO’s are aware of situation and will monitor.  

  
 
Monday 1st November 2021 
School reopens for HT 2  
 
Wednesday 22nd  December 2021 
–School closes for Christmas  
 
Wednesday 5th January 2022 – 
School opens for HT 3  

KIDSRUS 
KIDSRUS is our Breakfast & Afterschool Club - It is open to all 
our children from Nursery through to Year 6.  As of Monday 1st 
November 2021 we are changing the way you book 
children on the system.   Please contact the school office if 
you require a booking form.   
 
Breakfast Club runs from 7.30am to the start of school and 
costs £4.50. 
After School Club runs from the end of the school to 5.30pm 
and costs £6.00 for one child or £5.50 for two or more. 
 
MEDICAL EVIDENCE 
If your child is attending a medical appointment within school 
time, a copy of the appointment card/letter will need to be 
forwarded to school.  
 
FLU IMMUNISATIONS - RECEPTION TO YEAR 6 
These will take place in school on Tuesday 30th November 
2021.    Can all parents please click on the below link to 
electronically complete the consent form.  
https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-vaccination 
If you cannot access it electronically – paper copies are 
available from the school office or you can speak to the Health 
Team on 01744 624353 and they will complete the form over 
the phone.   
 
Have a lovely half term – see you all on Monday 1st November  

 

Purple Book Prize Winners –  
Eli Y1 and Temperance Y3   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
From 1st November our school lunch menu 
is changing to the Winter Menu – please 
see attached PDF to this newsletter. 
 
Friday 5th November – special Bonfire 
Lunch – Please contact school if your 
child would like to take part. 
 
 

Sports 4 Kids Multi 

Activity - 3:30-4:30pm 

 

Monday – Y1/2 

Tuesday – Y3/4 

Thursday –Y5/6 

 BEACON SERVICE 10AM SUNDAY 
24th OCTOBER – YEAR 5 leading 
prayers. Please pop along to this 
short informal serviced and meet the 
church team  
 

 
 

https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-vaccination

